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STAFF'S FIRST DATA REQUEST 
VIA EMAIL & US MAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20180131-WS - Application for amendment of water and wastewater 
Certificate Nos. 669-W and 571-S, to extend service area to include certain additional land 
in Lake and Sumter counties, by South Sumter Utility Company, LLC. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

Please provide the additional information requested below regarding South Sumter Utility 
Company, LLC (SSU or Utility) by September 21 , 2018. 

1. On page 4 of the Application, SSU states that it is anticipated that at some point in the 
future a portion of the new service area will be serviced through a second water treatment 
plant (WTP). 

a. When is the Utility anticipating the second WTP will be bui lt and brought online? 
b. How will the Utility finance the second WTP? 

2. In Exhibit M of the Application, SSU states it is constructing a new potable water 
treatment facility to serve the proposed territory and will be conveyed to the City of 
Wildwood. Is the Utility referring to the water treatment facility that was discussed in 
Order No. PSC-2018-0271-PAA-WS, or is this in reference to the second WTP included 
on page 4 of the Application? 

Please contact me by phone at (850) 413-6952 or by email at mwatts@psc.state.fl.us, if you have any 
questions. 

MW:jp 

Sincerely, 

Melinda Watts 
Engineering Specialist 

cc: Office of the Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20 180 131 -WS) 

CAPITAL CIRC LE OFFICE CEi'\TER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD • T ALLA HASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affirmative Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: http://www.noridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.n.us 




